
Highland Community Schools 

Board of Directors Work Session  

Monday – June 27, 2022 

5:00 p.m. – Highland Board Room 

 

The work session was called to order at 5:04 p.m. by President Nate Robinson. 

 

All board members were present except Rachel Longbine. 

 

Jepson made a motion to approve the agenda. Seconded by Holden. Motion carried 6-0. 

 

Superintendent’s Report: 

 

Summer Projects - Update on where we are with summer projects and what is still being worked 

on. 

 

Waste Water Project - Held a pre-construction meeting last Tuesday. Sounds like construction 

won’t start now until mid-September due to the supplies needed are not here yet. Hope to be 

finished in the Spring of 2023. 

 

Playground Update - Pre-construction meeting will be held Tuesday, June 28th at 3:00 pm at the 

elementary. Some of the work will be completed by August but the complete project won’t be 

done until October.  

 

Mr Crawford discussed Get With the Program by Eric Kapitulik and Jake MacDonald. The 

teaching staff did this in professional development towards the end of the year. 

 

Huskies have S.P.I.R.I.T is being worked on by counselor Peggy Schwab. The S.P.I.R.I.T stands 

for Service, Personal Responsibility, Integrity, Respect, Impact and Tenacity. 

 

Mr Crawford discussed enrollment projections, key financial indicators, tax levy rates and 

different funding sources. The goals, mission, vision and possible board activities were also 

discussed. Colors training will be completed for all staff in August.  

 

Possible facility improvements were discussed and ranked. This will be taken to the building 

committee for further discussion. 

 

District boundary lines could be changing in 2023. 

 

Golden made a motion to adjourn. Seconded by Jepson. Motion carried 6-0. 

 

The work session adjourned at 6:32 p.m.  

 

 

___________________________               ___________________________ 

PRESIDENT, NATE ROBINSON                   SECRETARY, SUE E RICH   


